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	To Prospective Bidders:

	 


This letter is to inform you of an Amendment to the Pluto SBA Timber Sale.  

The advertisement for this sale has been extended from November 28, 2012, to December 12, 2012, due to the fact that the slash disposal rates were inadvertently left off of the Prospectus and Bid for Advertised Timber.  However, the initial appraisal had the correct slash disposal rates and there are no changes to the Sale Area Map.  

Enclosed is the new prospective bidder letter.  If you wish to receive an amended bid packet, please contact Lucie Immoos at 541-575-3312.  Please ensure that you use the amended Bid for Advertised Timber when submitting your bid for the Pluto SBA Timber Sale.  

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to call me at 541-575-3340.  
Sincerely,

	
	

	 
	 

	ARNIE J. COLE
	 

	Contracting Officer
Enclosure
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